
GERMAN TRAVELLING FELLOWS 
 
 
 
Dear Member                                                                                                                                          
 
Two travelling fellowships to Germany are available to the members of 
the SAOA. 
 
It will consist of a visit to Germany.  During their stay in Germany the 
fellows will probably attend a congress in Baden-Baden and also visit 
various orthopaedic institutions throughout the country as guests of the 
German Orthopaedic Association.  We hope to have more detailed 
information real soon. 
 
The total cost of their stay in Germany will be borne by the German 
Orthopaedic Association and two economy class air tickets to Germany 
will be paid for by the SAOA. 
 
The travelling fellows visiting Germany will be expected to present papers 
at meetings during their visit and to participate and contribute to clinical 
discussions, ward rounds etc. 
 
It is felt that junior consultants and recently qualified orthopaedic 
surgeons will benefit most from this experience, but the offer is open to 
all members of the SAOA. 
 
Application forms and more information will be available from the SAOA 
office. 
 
Members, who visited Germany on the same fellowship in the past, rate 
it as a very worthwhile experience. 
 
The SAOA would like to keep this opportunity open to our members in 
future and would like to urge you to apply for and make use of this offer. 
 
Please contact the SAOA 
P O Box 12918     
BRANDHOF      
9324       
 
Tel:  051 4303 280 
E-mail: info@saoa.org.za 
 

 

                                                                        


